
Dear Patients and Friends, 

After 30+ years of delivering dental care in the West Windsor area and surrounding 
communities I am writing to inform you that I am retiring.   

I will miss practicing dentistry but most of all I will miss the wonderful friendships 
I have enjoyed with my patients.   Thank you for trusting me with your dental care.  
It is truly an honor. It has been a pleasure and privilege to serve you. 

At this time I would like to introduce to you Dr. Satwinder Singh. Dr. Singh is a 
graduate of the New York University College of Dentistry. Beginning January 2nd, 
2024 I will be turning over my practice to Dr. Satwinder Singh.  Dr. Singh has a 
natural passion for helping people.  He is easy going, gentle and experienced.  His 
patient  approach and general philosophy is aligned with my own.  He believes in 
taking the time to listen to your needs and coordinate a comprehensive dental care 
plan.  Not only will Dr. Singh occupy the same office but he will also retain the 
same staff that you have all come to  know and trust.  

Your records, x-rays and my staff will remain with the practice to make the 
transition as easy as possible for you and your family.   
I will be remaining on for a short time to introduce you to Dr. Singh and to 
complete any cases that are currently in progress. Again, please accept my warmest 
thank you. 

With greatest regards, 

Joanne Reiffe Fishbane DMD 


